
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Polish Archaeological Institute at Athens 

is pleased to invite to an open lecture by  

 

Assoc. Prof. Mateusz Żmudziński  

(Institute of Archaeology, University of Wrocław) 

 

 

A POSSIBLE BRANCH OF THE SILK ROAD IN THE ROMAN DANUBE 

PROVINCES 

 

 

which will be held on 

September 13th, 2023 at 19.00 (Athens time) 18.00 (Warsaw time) 

in the Polish Archaeological Institute at Athens  

Dionisiou Eginitou 7, 115-28 Athens, Greece 

and online. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To attend or get the link for online meeting, please contact us at: paia@amu.edu.pl. 
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